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At a press conference held at Winona State University this morning, The     National Child
Protection Training Center and Gundersen Health System announced  the organizations had
signed a letter of intent for NCPTC to become part of  Gundersen Health System. Executive
Director, Victor Vieth, says they now have  all of the pieces of the puzzle together to move
forward into the future. 

(Click for Audio)

The NCPTC headquarters and training site will remain on the Winona State  University 
Campus, and the university will continue to collaborate with  the NCPTC on programming and
curriculum. It all starts in  2013.
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